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All the staff, governors, parents  
and pupils would like to say a very warm  
welcome to our ‘new’ member of staff who has  
joined us this term! We want to say welcome  
to Ms. Winning who has been with us before, a liƩle over a  
year ago, when she helped and supported various children to 
read and write, amongst other things. We are so incredibly lucky 
to have Ms. Winning to cover for Mrs. Johnson while she is on 
maternity leave. Ms. Winning will be with us every Tuesday to 
Friday in Class 3. Please say good morning to her and make her 
feel right at home.  
 

Playground Changes  
All parents who have come to school to drop off their child/children would have seen the beautiful 
transformation to the entrance at our main gates. We have a smooth tarmac surface with lovely, colourful 
markings for the Class 1 children to play on with their scooters and bikes. We have new furniture and some 
sensory play equipment as well.  
We can also boast about our own ‘Ashdon Reading Shed’ where children can go and sit on a beanbag and 
read. How lovely is that!  

I want to say a special thank you to: 
Kristi and Jemma for raising money, together with all the other amazing PTA members, and for transforming 

our entrance and reading shed during the summer holidays. I know that we truly have the most amazingly 
dedicated PTA, and we are so grateful for everything you do for our school. Thank you so incredibly much! :-)  



Attendance Winners! 

 
 

 

 

 

For all our new parents, this 
section of the newsletter is 
where we announce the 
class attendance figures for 
the previous school week.  

The winning class earns an 
extra ten minutes playtime 
the following Friday 
afternoon.  

Watch this space! 

Important Dates and Events: 

 
 

Uniform for 2024-2025 
A huge thank you to all 
parents and carers who 
have made sure that 
our lovely pupils are 
wearing the correct 
uniform. They look 
lovely and so smart!  
 
Please make sure that 
your children also have 
the correct P.E. kit as 
we will be doing  lots of 
exercises! Also please 
remember to take out 
earrings on P.E. days. 
 
Class 3 parents and 
carers, please make 
sure that your child has 
a P.E. kit in school as 
well as a swimming kit 
ready.  
 
Thanks :-)  

· Wednesday 11th September@ 15:40—
Meet the teacher for CLASS 2 parents/
carers 

· Friday 13th September @ 09:15—
CelebraƟon Assembly  

· Wednesday 18th September @ 15:40—
Meet the teacher for CLASS 1 parents/
carers 

· Friday 20th September @ 09:15—
CelebraƟon Assembly  

· Wednesday 25th September—Class 2 
Viking Workshop  

· Thursday 26th September @ 15:40—Meet 
the teacher for CLASS 3 parents/carers  

· Friday 27th September @ 09:15—
CelebraƟon Assembly 


